
 
 
17 September 2025 
 
Year 11 Information Evening - Tuesday 7th October 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
We would like to invite you and your child to our Year 11 Progress Evening 
on Tuesday, 7th October from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. This is a crucial event 
designed to help your child prepare for their final GCSE examinations and 
plan for their future. 
 
The evening will have two main purposes: 
 

●​ To inform you and your child about what is expected this year and 
what support they can expect from the school. 

●​ To help your child begin to secure their progression to the next 
stage of education, employment, or training. 
 

We know Year 11 can be challenging, and this event is a key part of our 
support. It will provide vital information on: 
 

●​ Key dates for the academic year. 
●​ Details on revision sessions and study resources. 
●​ Effective revision techniques and how you can support your child at 

home. 
 

We are also delighted to be joined by a number of post-16 providers who 
will have stalls set up in the Study Hub. This is a great opportunity for you 
and your child to speak with them directly about their offers and your 
child’s options. 
The evening will begin with a presentation in the Main Hall from 5:30 p.m. 
until approximately 6:15 p.m., after which you can speak with the various 
providers. 
Your attendance and ongoing support are greatly appreciated as we 
work together to help your child achieve their full potential. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Adam Wilding 
Principal 

 


